Nursery Homework 
W/B 11/11/19
In maths we have been learning about the different words to do with position.

You might like to try this game at home.

Where is Teddy?
Hide your favourite teddy and then ask an adult to see if they can find it.  Tell them when they are getting close to the teddy by saying ‘hot’ and when they are getting further away from the teddy by saying ‘cold’.

When they have found the teddy ask them to hide him so that you can look for him.
Can you think of a sound the family might make in the bear hunt?
What sound do you think they would make if they went along a beach?



In music this week we have been keeping in time with the beat.

Put on some music with a good beat.  Can you clap in time with the music?
Send us a video of your child keeping the beat to:
nursery@st-annes-pri.manchester.sch.uk
with your child’s name and date as the subject.









This week our Nursery Star of the Week is…
   Dara!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dara made a beautiful paper bag puppet of a bear. She is very pleasant and friendly with everyone. Dara is always well behaved.  Well done Dara!
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